
 

 

             April 2025 

Dear Parent/Carer 

WELCOME TO LANGLEY PARK SCHOOL FOR BOYS, YR 7 SEPTEMBER 2025 

Further to your acceptance of a place for your young person at Langley Park School for Boys, please find attached: 

• Information for Students & Families booklet which contains, in summary, all you need to know about the school. 

• School Healthcare Plan to complete and return 

• School Fund letter 

• Invitation to Friends of Langley Park 

• 100 Club Library Fund letter 

Please read, complete and return the above listed documents via email to Admissions Officer Sharon McKinney, smckinney@lpsb.org.uk by 
Friday 9th May 2025 (paper copies available on request).  In due course you will receive information on how to sign up to the ‘My Child at School’ 
Portal where you will be required to complete further admission information for your young person.    
 
If your circumstances have changed and you no longer require the school place, please advise our Admissions Officer immediately so the 
place can be re-allocated. 
 
Dates for your diary 
 
Your young person is invited to attend the New Intake Day on Tuesday 1st July 2025 - 9.15am until 2.15pm.  Students should arrive at school 

reception in their primary school PE kit, with a pencil case and a refillable water bottle. Students will be escorted to the performance hall 

where they will meet in their tutor groups.  Throughout the day students will spend time with their Form Tutor, have a tour of the school and 

experience some sample lessons.  We will provide a drink and snack at break time and a hot lunch (we will be in contact regarding any special 

dietary requirements). Parents are NOT required to attend this event. 

Parents/carers are invited to attend the New Intake Evening on Tuesday 8th July 2025 - 6-8pm, I very much hope you are able to attend.  This is 

an opportunity for parents/carers to meet key members of staff who will be concerned with the welfare of your young person, our Learning 

Support staff will also be available.  This evening event is for parents/carers only. 

The Langley Park School for Boys Uniform Shop is our appointed school outfitter and is located on the school campus.  Details of opening hours 

can be found in the information booklet provided and their website www.sturdyclothing.co.uk. In addition, uniform donated to the School’s 

PTA, which is outgrown but not outworn will be available for purchase during New Intake Evening and at subsequent Parents’ Meetings. 

I look forward to seeing you at New Intake Evening on Tuesday 8th July 2025.  In the meantime, if you have any queries relating to your young 

person’s admission, please do not hesitate to contact our Admissions Officer, Sharon McKinney, telephone number 020 8639 4733 or email 

smckinney@lpsb.org.uk  

I hope that your young person will be happy and successful here and you too will enjoy your association with the school. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Ms S Munday, Headteacher 

http://www.sturdyclothing.co.uk/

